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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a result of Miss Hardy’s departure, the parents’ evenings for 2LH will take 
place in the final week of THIS half term. The new dates are as follows, 
Tuesday 7th February and Thursday 9th February. This will be available on 
the online system for you to book from 8am Friday 27th January 2023.  Please 
see the previous email sent for how to access this system. 
 
If you cannot make either date, please contact Miss Hardy to arrange a slot 
before the end of the half term and she will be happy to accommodate. Please 
note, Miss Webster’s class will be in the first week after the February half 
term.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Year 2 Team 
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